DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
11™ TRANSPORTATION BATTALION (PROVISIONAL)
FORT STORY, VIRGINIA 23459

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF:

AFFG-1-84 30 July 2007

MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD

SUBJECT: Reference Letter for Mr. W. Rodney van Treeck, Territory Representative, Taylor
Freezer Sales Company

1. TItis with sincere appreciation that I thank you on behalf of our dining facility staff for your
outstanding support to the 11" Transportation Battalion Dining Facility. We are grateful for
your timely installation of the soft serve machine, as well as your knowledgeable and friendly
approach to customer service. Your dedication to service and excellence are truly exemplary,
and it was a pleasure to work with you and the Taylor Freezer Sales Company.

2. The FlavorBurst Program has been an instant success as a value added service to enhance the
overall quality of our Soldiers’ dining experience. We will certainly purchase from your
company for our future food service needs on the basis of this wonderful experience.

3. Point of contact for this memorandum is the undersigned at (757) 422-7115 or the Dining
Facility Manager, SFC Hunter, at (757) 422-7298. Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can
serve as a reference in your future business endeavors.

/[TORIGINAL SIGNED///

ADAM M. VAN DUSEN

CPT, TC

Battalion S-4, Food Service Officer




